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Response to question on "thousands of sites considered for TMH, compilation" 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Staff recently responded to an inquiry from a member of the publ ic with regard to the process for 
identifying su itable sites for TMH. I thought you would be interested in the response below. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873. 7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and 
Tsleil-Waututh peoples. 

***** 

Thank you for your email enquiry, and for your follow-up question on the sidewalks in the area. Staff and the 
applicant team are looking at that issue as we proceed through the DP process and will respond with more 
information when possible. 

As to your original question, at Council's direct ion City staff have searched the City' s own land ho ldings and reviewed 
privately owned sites city-wide that cou ld host temporary modular supportive housing. Technology has made it more 
efficient to filter through the thousands of parcels within the City of Vancouver (approximate ly 94,000 parcels) to 
select out those that meet the basic criteria for temporary modular housing. 

Criteria includes: 
o Vacant site area of at least 15,000 s.f. 
o Site with slope of 4m or less 
o Site with in 400m of t ransit 

Following th is initial review, the list of potential sites was further refined to exclude sites which deliver public 
amenit ies including transportat ion sites, parks, schoo ls and their associated sports fields, archaeologically sensit ive 



areas, hospitals and libraries. Sites with active rezoning applications, development permits or building permits were 
also excluded because development was imminently underway.  A site-by-site review of the small group of remaining 
sites was conducted to consider site-specific context such as ensuring viable access for building assembly.
 
Thank you for ongoing interest in delivering social, supportive and affordable rental housing across the City.
 
Best regards,
 
Allison Dunnet
 
Allison Dunnet
Senior Planner, Affordable Housing
Arts, Culture and Community Services
City of Vancouver
Unceded Traditional Coast Salish Territory of the Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh & Squamish First Nations
allison.dunnet@vancouver.ca
office: 604-873-7754
 
 

 




